
 

 

 

On behalf of Vaughan's business community, I want to wish all staff and directors at the 
Toronto Real Estate Board a happy 100-year anniversary! Your efforts have helped 
propel the Greater Toronto Area's global brand as an ideal destination to live, work and 
play. 
  
Thank you for all that you do and once again, congratulations on achieving this 
momentous milestone.  
 
Brian Shifman 
President and CEO 
Vaughan Chamber of Commerce 
 


